
 

888 First Street, NE #11-A | Washington, DC 20426 | 202.502.8000 

November 2, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable Roy Blunt 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Senator Blunt: 
 
 Thank you for your August 11, 2021 letter regarding the Spire STL Pipeline LLC 
(“Spire”) application for a Temporary Emergency Certificate or in the alternative a 
Limited-Term Certificate in Docket No. CP17-40.  I’ve placed your letter and this 
response in the Commission record. 
 

In your letter, you highlighted the detrimental effects of a shutdown of the Spire 
STL Pipeline on communities in and around St. Louis during the winter months.  I 
appreciate you bringing this to my attention and understand the importance of making 
sure the communities you represent have their voices heard.  Unfortunately, because the 
proceeding is contested/pending, I cannot discuss the merits of this matter at this time. 
However, I am happy to provide you any updates when available. 

 
Thank you again for your interest in this matter.  If I can be of assistance in this or 

any other matter before the Commission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Rich Glick 
     Chairman 
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